
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DURHAM PLANNING BOARD 
 

The Durham Planning Board will meet on Wednesday, June 12, 2019 in the Council Chambers 

of the Durham Town Hall, 8 Newmarket Road.  The meeting begins at 7:00 pm and the 

following item will be taken up some time after that: 

Public Hearing on an application submitted by Eversource Energy to trim and remove 

trees along Durham Point Road which is designated as a scenic road in accordance with 

RSA 231:158. 

 

Planning Board meetings are open to the public and interested parties are encouraged to attend 

and offer comments.  Information about this application may be viewed in the Planning Office at 

Durham Town Hall from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday.  Call (603) 868-8064 

with any questions. 
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